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The Secretariat of the World Meteorological Organization (WMO) presents its 
compliments to the Permanent Missions to the United Nations Office and other International 
Organizations in Geneva and has the honour to invite the representatives of the Missions to a 
welcome coffee and a briefing session organized by the Secretary-General of WMO, Professor 
Celeste Saulo, following the start of her term in January 2024. 

The Secretariat wishes to inform the Permanent Missions to the United Nations 
Office and other International Organizations in Geneva that the briefing will be an interactive 
session aimed to familiarize the Missions with the activities of the organization and its 
upcoming priorities and to answer any questions or address any concerns the Missions may 
have. The briefing will be preceded by a welcome coffee, hosted by the Secretary-General.  

The Secretariat further wishes to inform the Permanent Missions that the coffee and 
briefing will be held on 14 March 2024, from 9:30 to 11:00, at the Headquarters of the 
World Meteorological Organization. Representatives of the Missions are invited to attend in 
person. A video-link to the briefing will be available for those representatives who cannot 
attend in person.  

The Secretariat requests that Missions inform of their participation by 7 March 2024 to 
cabinet@wmo.int, cc.: achampagne@wmo.int. 

The Secretariat of the World Meteorological Organization avails itself of this 
opportunity to renew to the Permanent Missions to the United Nations Office and other 
International Organizations in Geneva the assurances of its highest consideration. 
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